November 1, 2017

We kindly ask for your understanding that we will send you a receipt confirmation

email within about one week after we have received your application. That means, if

you have sent your application after October 25, You may not get the confirmation from
us within November 1. Please understand that we need time to check the contents first.
So you are kindly requested to be patient and contact us via email (tive.@tvu.co.jp) if you
have sent your application files before deadline but haven't heard back from us after one

week (or two weeks if you have sent them via non-internet means) after the date that

you submitted your application.
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